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NOTICE OF AWARD 

FOR 

DISTRICT-WIDE FENCING SERVICES 

RFB #128-B-05-24-LR 

 

July 16, 2024 

 

Thank you to all who submitted bids for RFB #128-B-05-24-LR, District-Wide 
Fencing Services, on June 24, 2024. 

Following approval of award of the RFB by the Washoe County School District’s Chief 
Financial Officer on July 5, 2024, this document serves as the official notification of 
award for RFB #128-B-05-24-LR to: 

 

THOLL FENCE INC.  

 

The Initial Term of the awarded contract begins July 16, 2024 and expires July 15, 
2025. 


